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ComReg agrees to prices for Partial Private 
Circuits    
 
 

 
The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) has today issued 
an Information Notice regarding the final details of pricing in relation to Partial 
Private Circuits (PPCs). 
 
PPCs are an interconnect product which allows other operators to provide 
leased lines to customers by using eircom’s network in conjunction with their 
own infrastructure.  
 
Partial Private Circuits are important products as they will enhance the 
development of competition in the leased lines market, in particular, longer 
leased lines which are of significance for the Regions. 
 
Today’s Information Notice signals the agreement to the process charges 
which support the Partial Private Circuits product range and those charges, 
along with the product prices which were published on 16 July 2003,  have 
now also been published in the eircom Reference Interconnect Offer on 
eircom’s web-site. 
 
 The full information notice ComReg 03/101 can be found on ComReg’s 
website www.comreg.ie 
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